From: Becker, Gary

Sent: Monday, March 03, 2008 9:23 AM
To: Johnson-Martin, Janice

Subject: council communication

Honorable Members of the Common council:

1 would like to meet with the appropriate committee to discuss returning Marquette Street and ML King Drive back to two
way streets.

Gary Becker
Mayor, City of Racine

03/03/2008



